
Fall 2024 Newsletter

INVOICES FOR MEMBERSHIP DUES
WERE MAILED A FEW WEEKS AGO.

Please submit your payment as soon as possible.

Contractor Members renewing your dues for 2025 will get
$50.00 OFF your PALICA 2025 Winter Convention Registration

 
Thank you to all our members and

their families who are Veterans.

"Thank you for your service"  never
seems enough but my heart swells

every time I hear that being said to
a past or present military

representative.

GOD BLESS AMERICA
 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Hello all, I hope everyone had a safe & great summer. Fall is
now in the air and winter won't be too far behind. But first we
have a very important election ahead of us on November 5th, I
hope you all get out there and VOTE! Our last board meeting
for 2024 will be held on November 9th in Dubois, Pa. If you can

https://media.sandhills.com/doc.axd?id=8009881101&p=&ext=pdf&dl=False&wt=False&checksum=%2bvH80WvnBwcaqUFJ9blT6y4Xwpt4lJGUL3Z5ZS%2bwn7%2b1nGqEaOKZWzTRfpT0FZZkflw8VfjHihw%3d
https://www.licanational.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/The-LICA-Safety-Portal.pdf
https://www.licanational.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/Petrocon-CAT-Benefit.pdf
https://www.licanational.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/LICA-Health-Plan-Revise.pdf
https://www.licanational.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/CAT.pdf
https://www.licanational.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Sunbelt-.pdf
https://www.licanational.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/JohnsonCompanyBusiness.pdf
https://www.licanational.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/BusyBusy.pdf
https://www.licanational.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/BusyBusy.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9nUpMT656pY&t=4s
https://www.licanational.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/74595011401/705ecfd0-a7a0-4c5b-8a50-a8d975019c36.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=reevesinfotech&nav=826c5b33-ea4e-4463-b1a4-c278bd082b25


make it out, we have several things going on with the National
& State side of things. This will be our last meeting before the
spring convention on March 13th - 15th in Grantville. I hope to
see you all there. That is all for now, as you know I could go on
forever! Be safe out there & hope to see you all soon.

Barry R Mutzabaugh Jr. -President

​A FEW THINGS FROM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
JOANIE MICSKY BELOW.........

The year-end board meeting and luncheon will be held on
Saturday, November 9th at 10am at:

Please RSVP to Joanie by November 6th if you will be attending.

Dubois Hoss's Restaurant,
675 Liberty Avenue - Dubois, PA

Proposed changes to the PALICA Bylaws.
The membership will vote on a change to the bylaws at the 2025 State Convention in
March. Each contractor member has a vote, so if you're not able to make it to the
convention, you can always submit a YES or NO vote for the following:

UNDER ARTICLE III, MEMBERSHIPS, SECTION 1, TYPES:(will
now read):

ASSOCIATE MEMBERS:

Any individual business, partnership or corporation, actively engaged in the
manufacturing or selling of materials, equipment, supplies, services or related items
pertaining to land improvement - with one (1) vote per ASSOCIATE MEMBER.

****************************************************

UNDER ARTICLE VII, ANNUAL MEETINGS, SECTION 3 - (will



now read):

VOTING:

Only active contractor members and associate members shall be entitled to one (1)
vote on all matters that may properly come before a meeting.

******************************************************

UNDER ARTICLE VIII, BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS,
SECTION 6, (will now read):

VOTING:

All members of the Board of Directors shall be entitled to one (1) vote. Associate
Board Members shall all have (1) vote as well.

ALSO, Your dues invoices that
were sent out in September had
an error regarding the dates for
the 2025 State Convention that
will be held in Harrisburg.

The 2- day event will take place starting
Thursday March 13th at 4pm with our
board meeting then a pizza dinner and
social time.
We will have educational classes on

Friday, followed by our infamous Associates' Night, Dinner and Scholarship
Auction event.
We will then conclude with the Annual meeting and breakfast Saturday morning,
March 15th, 2025.
All Contractor members who pay their dues by 11/15/24 will receive one (1) -
$50 discount on your registration fee.
MANY MORE DETAILS TO COME!

LASTLY, P LEASE MAKE NOTE OF WHERE YOU'RE
MAILING YOUR DUES AND PA-ONE CALL INVOICES AS SOME ARE
STILL BEING SENT TO AN OLD ADDRESS (WHICH MAY STILL BE ON
YOUR ACCOUNTS PAYABLE PROGRAM).

THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR'S ADDRESS IS:

775 MERCER ROAD, GREENVILLE PA 16125



NOT
980 MERCER ROAD, GREENVILLE PA 16125

YOUR HELP IN THIS MATTER IS GREATLY APPRECIATED TO ENSURE
YOUR MAIL DOESN'T GET LOST. THANK YOU!

Joanie Micsky



CLICK ON EACH BENEFIT FLYER TO ENLARGE
FOR MORE INFORMATION. USE YOUR

BENEFITS!





WATCH THIS 6 MINUTE VIDEO-THE HISTORY OF
LICA

Share this video with other Excavating/Septic/Landscaping    
Contractors, or Dealership Owners/Managers, who might have     
thought about becoming a member in the past and haven't taken
that last step - this will provide them with a great deal of           
information and insight.

Help Grow Our Association!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9nUpMT656pY&t=4s


 
LONG TIME MEMBER GARY THEURET HAS

HAD MANY HEALTH ISSUES OVER THE
PAST FEW YEARS - HE HAS MOVED FROM

HIS HOME TO AN APARTMENT IN
MEADVILLE PA. IF ANYONE WOULD LIKE

TO CALL HIM OR SEND HIM A CARD -
HERE IS HIS INFO:

GARY THEURET
247 RACE STREET, APT 15

MEADVILLE PA 16335

CELL #-814-547-9370 HOME #-814-724-4817

JUST IN TIME FOR THE HOLIDAYS!
​ORDER YOUR COPY TODAY.



Tips for
Troubleshoot-ing
Holding Tank
Issues
If holding tanks are filling up too
fast, check some of these possible
causes



 By Todd Stair, July 03, 2024

A holding tank is used for an onsite system that has no soil component for a variety of
reasons (small lot, lake lot, no suitable soil, etc.). Holding tanks have to be pumped
regularly. Because every gallon of water that goes in must be pumped out, the homeowner
is typically quite sensitive to anything that causes the tank to fill up faster and cause the
need to be pumped more frequently.
When troubleshooting tanks (whether holding or septic tanks) that are filling up “too fast,”
check some of these possible causes:

Read more here

Scholarship Thank You Note......

Dear PA LICA Scholarship Committee,

Thank you for choosing me to be a scholarship recipient.
I have been finding college both challenging and
rewarding. I am so pleased to have been given this reward
for my efforts and will invest it into paying for my
college courses. Furthermore, I will continue dedicating
hard work and effort into my studies and extracurricular
activities so as to not let this generous gift go to waste. I
hope to continue finding opportunities to aid me in my
educational pursuits and I am glad that you have been a
part of that. You can be sure that this will be a worthy
investment into a future contributor to society.

Sincerely, Wyatt Foster, son of Associate Member Stan
Foster - Superior Energy Resources

https://files.constantcontact.com/74595011401/1a3dee11-7f92-4279-82a4-6652518d677d.pdf?rdr=true_gl=1*z1jtu3*_ga*YWE2ZWI0NzEtM2MyMy00Njc5LWJmMTAtZDY1M2NhOTYyMWY3*_ga_14T5LGLSQ3*MTcyODkxMzI3NC4xNy4xLjE3Mjg5MjA5MzIuNDEuMC4w




With cold weather right around the corner, here
are some helpful tidbits to remember in your day-to-day operations.   
You can click on and print this 2-page sheet to have in your shop            
and/or in each of your work vehicles.
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